Dover Announcements

This Week At Dover:

Today

9:00 AM Sunday School 10:00 AM Coffee & Fellowship 10:30 AM Worship Service

Children's Ministry Updates

Today - Children's Church at 10:30 AM (for kids age 4 - 2nd grade)

Teacher: Talitha Witt

Helpers: Evelyn Bundt, Jayden Christoffel, and Joshua Scheitler

Next Sunday - Children's Church at 10:30 AM

Teacher: Kari Beadner

Helpers: Brayden Christoffel, Kienna Lassen, and Simeon Bundt

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Crossroads Teens Encounter Christ (TEC) is accepting applications for a high schoolers retreat at the First Reformed Church in Rock Rapids, Iowa. TEC is an interdenominational three-day Christian retreat designed to help high schoolers learn more about their faith and their community. The next TEC is June 22-24, 2018. If you would like to learn more about TEC or register, please visit www.CrossroadsTEC.com/apply or email CrossroadsTEC@gmail.com. The cost if \$50 and includes a t-shirt and includes a t-shirt & other special gifts. Scholarships are available on request.

Hope Haven will hold its annual fishing benefit at Lake Francis Case, Ft. Randall Dam on Friday, June 8, 2018, rain or shine. Registration fee is \$60 which includes evening meal, entry gift, and eligibility for weigh-in prize categories. Al proceeds will benefit Hope Haven Support Foundation. Registration s due by June 7. For more information and to register, visit www.hopehaven.org or call Scott at (712) 476-2820. Come enjoy a day of food, friends, fellowship, and fishing!

The NAMI (National Alliance on Mental Illness) Support Group will meet in the Fireside Room of Central Reformed Church in Sioux Center from 7 to 9 p.m. on Tuesday, June 5. Individuals and family members coping with mental illness are welcome. For information call Shirley Matheis 722-4462.

Wellness on Wheels Bicycle ride on Saturday, June 2. There are 4 routes: 30-and 60- mile paved rides, a 30-mile gravel ride, and a family fun ride. Register online at wow8.eventbrite.com

Updates from the Champions of Dover Ministries

Help needed today- Shortly following today's worship service, it would be appreciated if anyone would help move items away from the walls of the nursery to the center of the room. Lisa Scheitler plans to paint a mural on the wall on Monday and needs the items away from the walls. Thanks

VBS this summer? Little to no response has been received from Dover family available to volunteer for VBS in August. A decision needs to be made by June 15. If you want to see VBS happen, now is the time to respond! **The dates are** August 6-9, 9:30 am - 12:00 noon. Volunteer early by filling in the "VBS Helper Chart" posted on the Kid's Ministry Table. Or contact Jen Vogel. The response we receive will determine whether or not we will host VBS this summer at Dover.

Summer Sunday school- On June 3 (today), Dover Sunday school for the summer will begin. All are invited to join each week as we look into our Core Values as members of the Alliance. Children through adults are welcome for this class. Nursery will be provided for children whose parents do not choose to bring them to class.

Installation Service for Pastor Tim Poferl will be on Sunday, June 24. Rob Storey from the district office will come to do the installation service.

Potluck- We will have a potluck on Sunday, June 24 after the installation worship service. Come and join us as we welcome Pastor Tim and his wife Judy to the Dover family. Please bring one hot and one cold dish to share! No desserts are needed because we will have a large cake. All are welcome!

Tim and Judy Poferl's contact information- Pastor Tim requested that I send both he and Judy's contact information to the congregation. Tim's email is pastortim@doverchurch.org. His cell number is (630) 550-2266. Judy's email is poferljudy@gmail.com. Her cell number is (630) 965-7587.

Lost and Founds- Several items have been left at church, especially coffee mugs and water bottles. If you left item(s) at church, please look for them in the lost and founds. Lost and founds is located near the coat rack across from the mailboxes. Please be sure to check.

Get involved at Dover Church. If you are interested in Baptism, Child Dedication, Membership, or any of the following ministries: Children, Youth, College, Women's, Men's, or any other ministry, please feel free to contact one of the elders, or contact the church office by email at office@doverchurch.org.or by phone at (712) 737-8442.

| FINANCIAL UPDATE | LAST WEEK | YTD |
|------------------------------|--------------|---------------|
| Mission Fund | \$ 3,262 | \$ 50,090 |
| Benevolent Fund | \$ 280 | \$ 4,027 |
| General Fund Need | \$ 6,667 | \$ 140,007 |
| General Fund - Actual Giving | \$ 5,843 | \$ 118,148 |
| General Fund Expenses | \$ 11,481 | \$ 89,184 |

| Ways to Give In Person - Place checks or cash in an offering envelope and drop in the offering plate as it goes by. Online - Visit the www.doverchurch.org website, click on 'Online Giving' or scan the QR Code below to set up a one-time or recurring donation. |
|--|
| |

Dover Avenue Alliance Church

417 3rd St. NE • Orange City, IA 51041 • (712) 737-8442

Email: office@doverchurch.org Website: www.doverchurch.org

Jan Schuiteman - Head Elder Ben Patzlaff - Worship Leader Tim Henriksen - Youth Ministry Director Beth Huey - Administrative Assistant Ingrid May - Financial Secretary jan.schuiteman1@gmail.com ben@doverchurch.org tim@doverchurch.org beth@doverchurch.org ingrid@doverchurch.org



DOVER CHURCH

June 3, 2018

Welcome

O Come to the Altar

Welcome & Greeting

What a Beautiful Name

Communion

Announcements

Prayer- Paul Lubbers

Offering

O Praise the Name

Message – Dan Den Boer

Be Thou My Vision

Benediction

TODAY'S SERVICE TEAM

Greeters - Mona & Thomas Holm

Ushers –Jon Schuiteman, Rich McManimon, and Todd

Duistermars

Coffee - Talitha Witt

Worship Team -Ben Patzlaff, Tom Kunstle, Tim Henriksen,

Kauline Groskreutz

Audio/Visual - Brande Pals and David Short